
26 Madden Street 

Balwyn North 3104 

gordon1@netspace.net.au 

 

16 February 2021 

 

 

Dear Sir. 

 

At this time your office is conducting a review of the regulatory 
arrangements that authorise the operation of non-assigned amateur 
stations. This work was part of a broader review that included non-
assigned outpost licensing arrangements, as foreshadowed in the 
Five-year spectrum outlook 2020–24. 

 

Without doubt I respect that the objective of this current review is to 
identify the best licensing mechanism that reduces regulatory 
burden and minimises costs for licensees, while also preserving the 
current operational utility for licensees. 

 

Accordingly I am of the opinion that these existing regulatory 
arrangements should remain unchanged. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully 



 

Gordon Edwards 

VK3GOR 


